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A regular meeting of the Statesboro City Council was held on July 21, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall. Present were Mayor Jan J. Moore, Council Members: Will Britt and John Riggs.  Also present were Interim City Manager Robert Cheshire, City Clerk Sue Starling, City Attorney Alvin Leaphart, Assistant City Engineer Jason Boyles and Director of Planning and Development Mandi Cody. Council members Phil Boyum, Gary Lewis and Travis Chance were absent.
Mayor Moore announced the meeting is cancelled due to a quorum not being present at the meeting. There was no business discussed at the meeting.
The meeting was adjourned at 5:40 pm.
